From: (GROW)
Sent: mardi 28 septembre 2021 12:06

To: (GROW); (GROW);

(GROW)

Subject: AmCham FW: Priorities for TTC working group on Secure Supply

Chains

Attachments: Secure Supply Chains.pdf

FYI

From: @amchameu.eu>

Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 11:09 AM

To: @ec.europa.eu>

Cc: @amchameu.eu>; @amchameu.eu>; @amchameu.eu>;

Subject: Priorities for TTC working group on Secure Supply Chains

Dear ,

On behalf of AmCham EU, I am emailing you regarding the upcoming meeting of the EU-US Trade and Technology Council, specifically with respect to the working group on Secure Supply Chains.

As you may know AmCham EU speaks for American companies committed to Europe on trade, investment and competitiveness issues. We believe that the Trade and Technology Council can enhance EU-US cooperation by providing a forum for both sides to proactively work through potential emerging issues, including the impact of new technologies, the digitisation of trade and supply-chain resilience. The Trade and Technology Council (TTC) must serve as a sustainable mechanism for the EU and the US to engage with each other and build trust. It can also be a platform for both sides to be more forward-looking and shape global standards according to their common values.

Secure Supply Chains priorities

Our main priorities for the Secure Supply Chains working group are to foster an open trade policy on both sides of the Atlantic, a recognition of the EU and US's shared values and a shared approach to due diligence policies. We believe there is room for cooperation in the supply chains of pharmaceuticals, semiconductors, raw materials and batteries. As a lead for the working group on Secure Supply Chains, we would like to draw your attention to the one-pager attached to this email and available on our website, which highlights our positions for this thematic area.

We are very much looking forward to engaging with you in the coming months. We remain at your disposal if AmCham EU can be of support on any issue. Should you require any further information or assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me directly or my colleague

@amchameu.eu) at AmCham EU.

Best regards,



If you no longer wish to receive our emails, opt-out by sending an email to opt-out@amchameu.eu. To learn more about your rights, please consult our privacy policy and terms of use. Alternatively, you can also send an email to gdpr@amchameu.eu.